
 
 

 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

682 Prospect Street 
Berea, OH  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 

LOI NO. 10-2022 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (LOIs) FOR GENERAL MECHANICAL, 
ELECTRICAL AND PLUMBING ENGINEERING SERVICES 

PROJECT NO. 99-22-03 
 

ISSUED: April 27, 2022 
 
The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Letters of Interest to select a qualified consultant for professional engineering services for 
administering, designing, evaluating, and inspecting building service systems, and for executing 
duties and responsibilities on various turnpike projects, including but not limited to mechanical 
projects, electrical projects, HVAC projects and miscellaneous facility upgrade projects, etc., as 
designated by the Commission.  

 
Any inquiries or requests for copies of the Request for Letters of Interest must be submitted to 
purchasing@ohioturnpike.org before 5:00 P.M. on May 11, 2022. 
 
Letters of Interest must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) on May 18, 2022, in softcopy 
format only to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org. 
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